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Dear Mr Taylor

I am writing to confirm that the Office of the Lord Chief Justice received your most recent
correspondence on 22 March 2016.

The content of your letter has once again been noted. Nevertheless, I can only reiterate the fact that
the Lord Chief Justice cannot intervene in or comment upon individual cases except those that come
before him through the orocessof the courts.

I reiterate once more that should you wish to pursue this you should send your correspondence to
the Judicial Appointments and Conduct Ombudsman. Their contact address is:-
Judicial Appointments and Conduct Ombudsman
The Tower
102 Petty France
London 5W1H 9AJ

As this office is not able to assist you with this matter there is nothing further I can add to my
previous letters, we will not acknowledge or respond to any further correspondence sent by you
concerning this matter.

I am sorry that this is not the answer you are.looking for and that I cannot be of more help to you.
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Pamela Gillies
Executive-Assistant to the Lord Chief Justice


